
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER l, 1976 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Leonard Stubbs 
Nora Lake 
Ralph Spencer 
Charles McQueeney 

The school crossing at State Route 48 and Williamsburg Lane was 
discussed by Council. Due to the fact that the Incarnation School sets 
back on the property, the State of Ohio will not designate this a school 
zone. Mr. Kenning advised that the crosswalk has been painted, new signs 
put in place and the signalization should be updated. He suggested that 
the City continue to study this matter and request that the State designate 
this area as a school zone. 

Upon suggestion of Mr. Kenning, Council concurred to meet with the 
Centerville Planning Commission on Monday, November 22, 1976. 

Council concurred that David Tooker be appointed to another term on 
the Personnel Appeals Board. Legislation will be introduced for same at 
the Council Meeting to follow. 

Legislation has been prepared and will be before Council during the 
Meeting to thank Members who served on the Charter Review Conmittee. 

Approved: ~ & 
Ma or 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


